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Statement Regarding Dog Breeding Establishments
18 May 2016

Following the recent BBC Panorama Programme, Cavan County Council and the Department of Agriculture, Food and Marine carried out a joint inspection today (18th May 2016) of Mr. Ray Cullivan’s Dog Breeding Establishment.

We wish to confirm that the Whelping Boxes as shown on the BBC Programme are no longer in use in this establishment.

